
 

2024 Year 7 Stationery List 
 

Our Stationery List for 2024 has not yet been finalised.  As we move into second semester and make 
decisions about the curriculum and teaching program for next year we will finalise this list.   The 2024 
Stationery List will be published on our website in Term 4.  
 
Shown below is the 2023 Stationery List for your reference. 
 



1 Weedons Road, Nerang Qld 

4211 P & C 

Association 

E: pandc@nerangshs.eq.edu.au 

P: 5503 7858 W: www.nerangshs.eq.edu.au 

Please find attached the Stationery List for Year 7 - 2024. 

As a service to students and to make life a little easier for parents, Nerang State High School’s P & C 
Association is pleased to provide a Year 7 Stationery Pack. See reverse side for Stationery List. 

Please note each item on the Stationery List is required by all Year 7 students. However this list may not 
apply to students attending the SEP – please contact Lindsay Russell, Head of Special Education, for more 
information. 

Parents may purchase Year 7 Stationery requirements outside the school from the list provided. 

Uniform Shop Operating Hours: 

Monday 15 January 2024 9.00am – 2.00pm Monday 22 January 2024 8.00am – 12.00pm 

Tuesday 16 January 2024 9.00am – 2.00pm Tuesday 23 January 2024 8.00am – 12.00pm 

Wednesday 17 January 2024 9.00am – 2.00pm Wednesday 24 January 2024 8.00am – 12.00pm 

Thursday 18 January 2024 8.00am – 1.00pm Thursday 25 January 2024 8.00am – 12.00pm 

Friday 19 January 2024 8.00am – 1.00pm Friday 26 January 2024 Closed Australia Day 

Saturday 20 January 2024 9.00am – 12.00pm 

Standard hours resume: 

Tuesday 30th January 2024 

8:15 -11:00 am 

Tuesday, Thursday & Friday 

Flexischools online ordering is available for uniform and stationary purchases: www.flexischools.com.au. 

If you have any questions in relation to the ordering of the 2024 Year 7 Stationery Pack, please call the 
Uniform Shop on 5503 7858. 

Canteen Information: Our canteen is a cafeteria style where students choose an item and take it 
to the register. We accept cash or EFTPOS. 

Flexischools online ordering is available for canteen purchases: www.flexischools.com.au. 
Students and parents are able to place an order with the canteen before school for either first or 
second break collection. We encourage this if they have a club or meeting to attend in the 
breaks, or if they want something specific to eat, so they don’t miss out. 
Our staff have been fully trained in safe food handling and hygiene practices. Our menu follows 
the Smart Choices guidelines as set out by Education Queensland and is posted on the school 
website. 

Please call the canteen on 5503 7857 should you have any queries, our staff are happy to help. 
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